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Dear Parents and Carers, 

I can’t believe that we are a third of a way 

through this academic year!  

Thank you to all of you who kindly donated 

cakes, chocolate and other sweet treats to 

raise money for Epilepsy Action. I will let you 

know how much money has been raised next 

term. 

The pupils and staff at St Mary’s would like 

to wish you all a Happy Easter. 

Best Wishes, 

Mrs Herbert 

Year 5 Taster Day at 

Humphry Davy School: 

Year 5 were lucky enough to attend 

a Taster Day at Humphry Davy 

school this week.  

The class had the opportunity to 

participate in a number of lessons 

which included gymnastics. English 

they took part in an “imaginary 

friend workshop” which was run by 

the children’s   author Nikki 

Sheeram.  

They finished the day by attending 

a science lesson with a twist! The 

children had to help Harry Potter 

correct some muddle potions. 

The children thoroughly enjoyed 

the day, learnt a lot and came back 

to school buzzing. 

Later that day both Mrs Keitch and 

I received an email from the Head’s 

PA congratulating the children on 

their behaviour and the teachers 

involved fed back that the pupils 

were bright and a pleasure to teach. 

Another proud moment for us all! 

Sainsbury’s Active Sport Vouchers: 

We continue to collect Sainsbury’s Active 

Sports vouchers. The vouchers can be used to 

get some additional sports equipment for the 

children. Please do send them in if you have any. 

School Camp: 

After the Easter break class teachers will be  

inviting parents/carers of those attending school 

camp in for a meeting.  



Attendance: aiming for a minimum of 95% 

Reception Year 1 Year 2 Year 3 Year 4 Year 5 Year 6 

94.2% 92.5% 88.8% 89.3% 84.1% 84.3% 94.5% 

       

This weeks star pupils are: 

Reception: Oliver 

Year 1: Thomas 

Year 2: Brook 

Year 3: Maisie 

Year 4: James 

Year 5: Dominic 

Year 6: Eleanor 

Easter Egg Competition! 

Thank you to all of the children 

who decorated an egg for Easter! 

The amount of time and effort 

that children put in was         

incredible.  

Children used a range of skills 

which included, stencilling, collage 

and painting.  

Every child who entered the  

competition received a certificate 

and each winner received an  

Easter Treat. 

The winners were as follows: 

Nursery: Petra 

Reception: Amelia– Grace 

Year 1: Kitto 

Year 2: Keeley 

Year 3: Lili 

Year 4: Shania 

Year 5: Romany 

Year 6: Sofia 

Head lice: 

We have had a few reported cases of head 

lice. Please take the time to check your 

child’s hair over the Easter break. Thank 

you. 

Diary Dates! 

We return to school on Monday 11th April. 

Year 6 Tests:  week commencing 9th May. 

INSET Day on  Friday 27th May . 


